
On December 12, 2023 Saugatuck Township will hold the December Board of Review (DBOR) in the 

Township Hall at 4:00 pm. Taxpayers are welcome to bring forth any appeal of the issues within the 

JBOR’S authority. Please contact the Assessor’s office at the Township Hall (269-857-7721) or email in 

advance at kelly@assessingsolutions.com. The authority of the DBOR is outlined below.  

 

The July and December Boards of Review have different authorities than the March Board of Review. The 

July and December Boards of Review meet to correct Qualified Errors, and to consider appeals related to 

the Principal Residence Exemption, Qualified Agricultural Exemption, Taxable Value Uncapping, the 

Qualified Start-up Business Exemption, the Disabled Veteran’s Exemption and the Poverty Exemption. 


